

# SUPPORTERS OF CASTLEWOOD SCHOOL

#### Newsletter

# **SOCS Summer Newsletter 2023**

# Chair of SOCS Hayley Timson

Welcome to our Summer Newsletter!



It's hard to believe we are racing towards the end of the school year.

We are busy planning and are looking forward to the annual Castlewood Summer BBQ on Friday 14<sup>th</sup> July. See you there!

On behalf of all the SOCS Team, we say a very sad goodbye to Mrs Nunns and a huge thank you to her for the unwavering support and time that she has always given to SOCS, rain or shine (very often rain!). She will be very missed. We are looking forward to working with Mrs AB from the Autumn Term.

Enjoy the Summer everyone, Best Wishes, Hayley

#### SOCS News

Castlewood Preloved Uniform



Are your kids growing quicker than you can keep up with?! Is your child starting school in September?

A reminder to check out our second-hand school uniform shop on Facebook. Search for 'Castlewood Preloved Uniform'.

Our thanks to Teresa, who is continuing to collect and sell all great condition school uniform.

It's great for the school and great for the environment, so please also keep donating - all money raised goes to school.

#### Frozen Fridays



Hopefully the Frozen Friday lolly sales are helping everyone cool off - we'll be there every Friday until the end of term!

#### **SOCS** Events

1st March: School Disco 30th March: Easter
Eggstravaganza 31st March: Break the Rules
for April Fools 16th June: Leavers' Hoodies
given out in Assembly

SOCS were happy to be able to fund these again for our 2023 Leavers and we wish you all the best at your new schools!

COMING UP! Friday 14th<sup>th</sup>
July: Castlewood Summer
BBQ

Bouncy castles, nerf wars, doughnut stand, BBQ, BYO picnic and drinks and join in the fun! Tickets for the annual Castlewood Summer BBQ are now on sale! See attached poster for details.

# Fundraising Goals

With the new Daily Mile up and running, some new school playground clocks on order, it's time for a new fundraising target and we are happy to announce we are now raising funds for improvements to the School Garden and Wildlife Area.

e: socs@castlewoodprimary.co.uk f: Supporters of Castlewood School



# SUPPORTERS OF CASTLEWOOD SCHOOL

# **Newsletter**

Tickets are now on sale!



Pack your picnic blankets and chairs and come along to join in the fun with your friends and families. Please pay for your £5 family ticket online:

A/C Name: Castlewood School Charity 1081491

A/C No: 67003796

Sort Code: 60-11-17

Ref: BBQ & Your surname

And then email us and let us know how many adults and children will be attending at: Socs-events@castlewoodprimary.co.uk

Once your payment has been verified, you will be added to the list - no physical or e-ticket will be required.

Hope to see you all there!